
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 

Update 8/2 

 

Invincible have had a short but varied four days this week. In English we focussed on our Big 

Debate topic of whether achieving a goal is acceptable regardless of the cost. To do this we 

finished our space work by looking at the legacy of the moon landings: the risks involved in it 

and the benefits that we gained in the years following from the technology it produced. With 

this we could also reflect on the fact that now, more than fifty years later, NASA is again 

bound for the moon with the new Artemis space programme that aims to land humans on the 

moon again by 2026. The debate also included our recent work on Columbus and the legacy 

his voyages to South America left. 

 

In maths we finished our work on short division, in some cases also looking back on our 

work on measurement to keep practising the important conversions between different 

scales. In geography, we thought about how to represent and evaluate the data we gathered 

on our survey around the school grounds last week. This led us into considering how pie 

charts work and the difference between those and bar charts. We also made a push to finish 

our space art, adding Teis Albers style repeated designs to our spacey backgrounds from 

last week. 

 

This week’s class voted Star of the Week is James, who was voted for never backing down 

from a challenge, working hard and persevering. 

 

Have a great half term break, 

 

Mr Self. 

 

 


